
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

The Graduate Association of Students in Philosophy at 
the University of Illinois, Urbana-Champaign, will 
sponsor its fifth annual Graduate Student Philosophy 
Conference on April 9-10, 1983. Graduate students are 
urged to submit papers on any philosophical topic. 
However, because of various restrictions, shorter 
papers (20-30 minutes reading time), and papers on more 
generally accessible topics are preferred. The con­
ference will include a symposium and a keynote speaker 
(to be later advertised). Mail papers to: 

Michael Condylis 
Department of Philosophy 
University of Illinois 
105 Gregory Hall 
810 South Wright Street 
Urbana, Illinois 61801 

Deadline for submission of papers is February 1st. 
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